
 

 

 

Friday 26th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

During the Summer term, the Nursery children will be learning about different types of amazing 
animals. To launch and enhance the learning of this topic, we have arranged for the ‘ZooLab’ to visit 
us on Thursday 21st March. They will be with us for the whole day and every child in Nursery and 
Reception will have the opportunity to interact with a range of animals through a hands-on 
experience in small groups. The Nursery workshop will be in the morning and will include exploring 
animal ‘Senses and Textures’. 

 

If your child does not usually attend Nursery on a Thursday morning and you would like them to visit 
the ZooLab, please bring them to the Nursery front entrance at 9:15a.m. and collect them again at 
10:30. 
 

To cover the cost of this experience, we will be asking for a cash contribution of £7.99 per child. 
Please complete the slip below and return via email no later than Friday 1st March. Payment should 
be made by bank transfer directly to Leasowes Extra, not the school, bank details are as follows: 
(these are the same as the account used for payment of nursery fees so you may already have these 
set up) 

 

Co-operative Bank 
Account Name: Leasowes Extra 
Sort Code: 08-92-99 
Account Number: 65307913 
 
Please ensure you write ‘Zoolab’ and your child’s surname as the payment reference and that you 
make a separate payment for this activity. Please do not add the cost of this visit to your child’s 
nursery fees, thank you. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Ashton 
EYFS Phase Leader 
 

EYFS ZooLab Experience – Thursday 21st March 2024 

I am happy for my child to participate in the above activity Y / N and have paid the £7.99 

contribution via bank transfer to Leasowes Extra (not school money). 
 

 

Name of Child: ______________________________________     Class:  NURSERY 
 
 
Signature (Parent/Guardian): __________________________________________ 


